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Name of Homeowner

wilson Ty
Sunder Mukhi
Atty. Daniel Co

Al santos

Manny Tan
Erlinda sy

Dr. & Dra. Custodio
Dra. Lourdes Flores
Veronigue Mirafuente
Huya & Benito Lim
Trini Sia

Belinda Lim
Consolacion Yap
Sherwin Chua

Lucy Go

Mrs. Vives

Antonio &tella Dy
Ms. Cassanova
Benjamin Go
Antonio Ortiga
Louie Ortiga

CoTin Yan

Vulcan Multimedia
CoKingLin

Ken Uy

Address

2p0lk
3Filmore

35 Madison
66 Polk
54Roosevelt
38 Van Buren
19polk
200k
1Arthur

39 Kennedy
7Filmore
67polk
17Kennedy
62p0lk

28 Van Buren
4polk

19 Van Buren
43Kennedy
99 Kennedy
16 Van Buren
73 Kennedy
18 Van Buren

11 Kennedy
103 Kennedy

cash

3,000.00
1,000.00

1,000.00
10,000.00
15,000.00
2,00000
1,000.00
600000

25,000.00

5,000.00

5,000.00
1,000.00

1,000.00
9,000.00

3,000.00
10,000.00
500.00

3,000.00

Item

pencils

100 dozens slippers

300 school bags w/ supplies

(200) scratch pad

bags & school supplies

school bags

(5) boxes notebooks
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Mila Chengliong
Chester Tan
Ricky De Guzman
Mearilyn Joaguin
Anton Gaisano
Julie Maningat
Susan Go
Ignacio Gimenez
Michael Chua
stella Dy

Cris Mathay
Mathew Lim

45Roosevelt
64 Kennedy
33 Madison
26 Van Buren
98 Kennedy
12 Arthur
105 Kennedy
10 Buchanan
10 Kennedy
52VanBuren
2van Buren

32Van Buren

1,000.00
5,000.00
5,000.00
5,000.00

1,000.00
1,000.00
250000
5,000.00

5,000.00
5,000.00

P 137,000.00

school supplies

notebooks



 
LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA


 
Dear Residents,

Greetings from NGA! We hope that you are all keeping cool during this hot and sweaty weather. Below are a few announcements that we have:

BACK TO SCHOOL/FEEDING PROGRAM

As the school year officially begins, we once again have to get used to the accompanying traffic that will further clog our roads and lengthen our daily travel times. Despite this, we are pleased to inform you that the Back -to-School program our village hosted last May 21 proved to be a success. We should be proud of ourselves for being able to contribute to the needs of our less-fortunate neighbors in San Juan as their children begin classes.

This year we were able to give eight (8) barangays namely: West Crame, Salapan, Corazon, Barasoain, Onse, Sta Lucia, Batis & Isabelita. Not forgetting our very own and putting into practice the Christian saying “Charity begins at Home”, the children of our maintenance personnel, security guards and our barangay tanods were also among the recipients of the back to school kits. Recipients this year swelled from 2,100 to 2,575 school children.
In order to acknowledge the donations for this year’s back to school we are publishing the names of our generous donors.


Once again, we thank everyone who donated money and materials as well as those who attended the event.

SKYWAY RFID STICKERS

Please be reminded that this coming June 21 & 22 are the designated dates for the vehicle installation of the Skyway RFID stickers at North Greenhills . If you have to apply for the Skyway RFID stickers please bring your vehicles/s to the NGA Gazebo on the aforementioned dates for proper installation.
CITY OF SAN JUAN HOUSEHOLD PROFILING

We would like to notify our dear residents that City of San Juan will be conducting “A Household Profiling” to enable our government update data for better governance and formulation of socio-economic programs.

The City of San Juan has requested for our support and cooperation in carrying out this activity and North Greenhills Association will be assisting them by sending copies of the survey questionnaire. Kindly answer the questionnaire truthfully and completely and return it to the NGA upon completion.

If you prefer to participate in the door-to-door interview by City of San Juan representative please call NGA admin for details.
VILLAGE AEROBICS CLASSES

We would like to inform you that our Board President, Ms. Trini Sia, has put forth a proposal for aerobics classes for the village. If the aerobics classes push through, it will be open to all residents who wish to attend.

The NGA will be sending out response slip to all residents to determine if there is a viable number of residents in favor of the aerobics classes as well as to get a consensus for the other details such as schedules and venues.
RESPONSE SLIP

YES! We are interested to the aerobics classes
Name


___________________________________________________________
Address

___________________________________________________________
No. of participants
__________________________________________________________​_
Suggestions

___________________________________________________________
Vol. 17 No. 8


                                                                                           18 June 2016


    











